
val veirs 
 

Dear Department of Ecology, 
Please act as a Department of Ecological Protection and require companies that cause an oil or other
toxic spill to pay the ENTIRE cost of both cleanup and restoration, no matter the cost. To do
otherwise puts the environmental cost on us citizens or on despoiled ecosystems. 

Thank you, 
Val Veirs 
San Juan Island 
(150 m from the Aleutian Isle)


